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Senator Boyce asked: 

 

For this financial year to date: Has the department/agency ever employed Shannon’s Way in 

any capacity or is it considering employing Shannon’s Way?  If yes, provide details 

(including the work undertaken and the cost). 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

For this financial year to date, the Department has engaged Shannon's Way, trading as The 

Shannon Company, to provide branding advice on the Stronger Futures in the Northern 

Territory. At 28 February 2013, the Department has paid The Shannon Company  

$26,982 including GST. The contract is due to conclude in March 2013, and has a total value 

of $50,762.23 including GST. 

 

Information from the portfolio agencies is not able to be provided without the use of 

significant resources. 

 

 

 

 


